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M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
TO:  Chancellor Tony Childress, 29th judicial district 
 
DATE:  April 30, 2020 

RE: 29th Judicial District Guidelines for In-Person Hearings 

 
Thank you for submitting 29th Judicial District Guidelines for In-Person Hearings. Revisions will 
need to be made in the following areas and a revised plan submitted before approval of the whole 
plan is approved: 
 
(1) Access to the courthouse/Management of areas outside of the courtroom for each county. 
What are the plans of the local officials for access to the courthouse, and how they will manage 
social distancing in the areas close to the courtroom? Will there be health screening done for 
entrance to the courthouse? If so, what type of screening? Will they require masks or other 
personal protective gear? Will local officials be given a docket to help them control access? 
 
(2) The number of persons in any courtroom at any given time should be no more than 10, plus 
the judge, court personnel, and court security. 
 
(3) The plan should encourage use of alternatives to in court proceedings such as video 
conferencing, phone conferencing, etc. 
 
(4) What are the plans for cleaning of the courthouse and in the courtroom? Are there current 
problems with supplies in either county? In-person proceedings should not go forward if 
adequate cleaning procedures and not in place and followed. 
 



(5) What are the plans for the General Sessions Court, Juvenile Court, any municipal courts in 
Lake County? 
 
We would suggest you review some of the approved plans that are posted on the AOC website. 
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